
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7 September 2016 

 

 

Proposed Amendments to the Technical Rules Submitted by 
Western Power (March and April 2016) 
 
DRAFT DECISIONS 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) has today released its Draft Decisions on proposed 
amendments to the Technical Rules submitted by Western Power in March and April 2016. 

The ERA has published separate draft decisions for each set of proposed amendments.  The 
ERA has not approved some elements of the proposed revisions to Western Power’s Technical 
Rules as they do not comply with chapter 12 of the Electricity Networks Access Code 2004 (the 
Code), and the Code objective. 

Interested parties are invited to make submissions on these Draft Decisions by 4.00 pm (WST) 
on 28 September 2016.  Submissions should be marked to the attention of the Assistant 
Director, Electricity Access. 

Submissions should be made via the portal on the ERA website 
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